
Alvin Independent School District
April 13, 2021

To AISD Board of Trustees

Agendum  Announcement of Board Training Credit

Category Operations

Resource Personnel Carol Nelson, Superintendent

Attachments None
Rationale School Board members must complete training that is required 

by the State Board of Education, and the Board president must 
publicly announce whether each board member has met their 
training requirements.  This announcement must be made at 
the last regular meeting prior to the Board election.  The Board 
election this year will be held on May 1, 2021.

All Alvin ISD Board members have met or exceeded their yearly 
requirements for continuing education training.

District Goal(s) N/A

Budget Implications None

Recommendation or 
Proposed Motion 

N/A


